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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I spent a lot of time in this area in the 1980s. We can only gain by setting aside areas as wilderness. I am in favor

of designating this area as a wilderness. Im going to return this spring to re-explore. 

 

 

 

None to share. 

 

 

 

The entire area. 

 

 

 

Ive never been a fan of off road vehicle use in any forests. The environmental degradation and impacts on

wildlife for the pleasure of a few, isnt worth it. 

 

 

 

You decide 
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The forest planning team with the USFS? Thats their job. But Im thankful.


